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Memorandum of Understanding Between the City of San Jose and Union Pacific.
(Liccardo/Jimenez/Peralez/Nguyen)
Direct the City Manager and City Attorney to work with Union Pacific to implement the objectives of the
initiatives articulated in the attached letter to Union Pacific Railroad Corporation.
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